
Franklin Public Schools 

Franklin, Massachusetts 02038 

 

Action Required 
 

 

Subject:  
Out of State/Overnight Travel 

Date: 

 

Dept: 

 
December 14, 2021 

 
Oak Street 

 

 

Reason:  
Past practice of the Committee 
requires a vote to allow 
students/staff to travel outside 
of the State/Country 

 

Enclosure 

 

 
Yes 

 

 

Background 
 

Recommendation:   
 
New York City Trip  
I recommend approval of the request of Paul Cadenhead and Miguel Carmo to take 
NBHS (National Business Honor Society) students to NY City on April 9, 2022 to visit the 
Stock Exchange, Wall Street and the world Trade Center as detailed. 

 

Action Requested of the School Committee: 
 
Majority vote of the Committee is required. 
 
 

 
 

Vote Tabulator 
 
C. Bernstein:       Y  /  N   D. McNeill:       Y  /  N 
 
D. Callaghan:     Y  /  N  M. Whitmore:    Y  /  N  
 
Al Charles:         Y  /  N D Spencer:       Y  /  N 
 
E Stokes:      Y  /  N     Action:  _________________ 
 
  
 



Franklin Public Schools
Office of the Superintendent

355 East Central Street; Suite 3
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038

Phone: 508-553-4819

To:  Franklin School Committee
From: Sara Ahern, Superintendent of Schools
Date: December 8, 2021
Re: Out-of-State and Extended Field Trip Permission

Policy IJOAA – Field Trips  and  Policy IJOAB – Extended Field Trips are relevant policies that
describe the purpose, expectations, and process of securing approval for field trips, including
out-of-state and extended field trips in the Franklin Public Schools. Any trip that is out-of-state
and/or includes overnight accommodations requires School Committee approval.

I recommend the approval of the extended field trips for the DECA student club.  This trip occurs
annually. If successful, students may qualify for advanced competition beyond the state of
Massachusetts. Should this occur, an additional request would likely come forward to the School
Committee for approval. This trip has preliminary approval from Mr. Hanna, FHS Principal, and
myself.

I also recommend the approval of an out-of-state field trip for the National Business Honor Society.
The proposed trip involves a trip to New York City, via bus, on April 9, 2022 to visit the Stock
Exchange, Wall Street, and the Financial District.

Equal Opportunity Employer










